

3rd January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Meeting 9th January 2018 at 5pm

I am delighted to invite you to a consultation meeting with myself and some trustees from the Tove Learning Trust. This will take place on Tuesday 9th January 2018 at 5pm at Rushden Academy.

This will be an opportunity for you to hear more about the trust and how it plans to support the school to become a highly effective centre of learning. There will be presentation for both parents and staff to listen to followed by an opportunity to ask questions that you may have.

You will then be able to share your views about the potential transfer of Rushden Academy (Community College) to Tove Learning Trust directly with the Department for Education via email. This will need to be done before 18th January.

I do hope that you will be able to join us for this event and look forward to meeting you then.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Jamie Clarke

CEO, Tove Learning Trust



